
Is your company involved in Supply Chain and Logistics?  
Do your front line employees need training for advancement?



Madison County Employment and Training along with St. Clair

Intergovernmental Grants have received a federal grant to train local
employees at no cost in a 9 county region starting March 18th, 2022. 

 Additional sessions will start every 2 weeks thereafter. The training will
be conducted by SIU Edwardsville, Lewis & Clark Community College,

Southwestern Illinois College, and Kaskaskia College.



The training consists of four 8 hour days, 1 day a week over a 4 week
period. The employees will be trained on Introduction to Supply Chain,

Inventory Management, Warehousing and Transportation, and
Management/Leadership.



If interested please contact Justin Jackson with Madison County Employment

and Training at 618-296-4533 or jajackson@co.madison.il.us

MADISON ST. CLAIR

"Everyone thought there were concepts/ideas that they could
take back and use on a day to day basis." -Gilster-Mary Lee


